
 

The goal of the South Plains Autism Network (SPAN) is to assist 
families and professionals by offering: 

 
educational seminars 

support group meetings 
information on community resources  

networking opportunities  

Students from TTUHSC and TTU provide childcare during SPAN 
meetings.  

During the school year, meetings are held on the             
4th Tuesday night of each month from 6:30 to 8:00 PM 

at the TTU Burkhart Center.  
Parking is available at the parking garage on 18th and Flint Ave. 

Questions? Call 806-743-9049  
or  

email sherry.sancibrian@ttuhsc.edu
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